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SCHOOL SOCCER CLUB PROGRAM

The Everett Public Schools provides elementary and middle level soccer programs for its students. The purpose of the program is to provide students an opportunity to participate in a program they may otherwise be unable to participate. The following are guidelines for the program.

1. The club program shall be 6-weeks in length. Start and end dates shall be determined by the school leadership.
2. The program will be held 2-days per week. Preferably the days of participation will be Monday-Wednesday or Tuesday-Thursday. School leadership shall notify Community Services about the dates of the club so that fields can be reserved.
3. Elementary schools may run the program in the fall and spring.
4. Middle schools may run the program in the spring only.
5. Each school running the program shall be allocated two (2) stipends. Stipends are listed in the ECEA contract. Stipends are paid by the district, not the building.
6. Adults who run the club must be district employees. If the club organizer is not a current employee, they must apply for coaching positions through Human Resources. All employees, including club advisors, must clear a background check.
7. [bookmark: _GoBack]Principals shall notify Human Resources as to whom is organizing the club, just as is done for other club advisor positions.
8. Parents/Guardians must grant permission for students to participate.
9. Athletic physicals are NOT required for participation in the program.
10. Transportation home will NOT be provided.
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